
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO:  GOVERNOR MUSGROVE 

   

FROM:  FELICIA GAVIN 

RE:  SB 3071 COMMENTS 

DATE:  MARCH 18, 2002 

This additional appropriation, $42,000, is to defray the expense of the State Tax 
Commission resulting from the hiring of temporary workers for the Alcoholic Beverage 
Control warehouse during the holiday seasons of fiscal year 2002.   

In my opinion, the commission should have better managed their expenses to cover this 
request.  The holiday season comes the same time every year.  The cost should not have 
been a surprise. 

I suggest not signing the bill. 


